From: JAMES WHEDBEE

To: Jose Trevino
Date: December 09, 2010

Subject: FCC file number 0136-EX-ML-2010

Message:

Dear Mr. Trevino:

The application updates you requested were submitted....note please that the frequency block for 2830
Holmes Ave. #203, Kansas City, MO 64109 would not allow input of county information...the county of
operation is JACKSON, MO. Assuming no other changes were required, this submission meets the
requirements of your preceding message.

Thank you!

/s./ James Edwin Whedbee, M.Ed.,
Licensee

December 9, 2010...



